High Littleton C. of E. Primary School, High Littleton, Bristol BS39 6HF

Part of the Midsomer Norton Schools Partnership

Tel: 01761 470622 Fax: 01761 472800 Email: office@highlittletonschool.com
Web: www.highlittletonschool.com
Head Teacher: Mr Gareth Griffith



May 2022

Dear parents/carers

PTA Sponsored Fun Run - Friday 24th June

The PTA will be holding a sponsored fun run on Friday 24th June. This event will take place during the school day and will be held at High Littleton Recreation Ground and parents and carers are invited to join us!

The event encourages participation and having fun, with the children challenging themselves to run as many laps as they can in either 15 minutes for KS1, or 30 minutes for KS2. We are encouraging children to collect sponsorship for their challenge from family and friends. This is a great opportunity to promote healthy, active lifestyles whilst raising money for our school.

We welcome parents and carers to attend the fun run to help cheer and support the children as they complete their challenge, the event will start after lunch and we suggest that supporters make their way to The Rec for 1:15pm. All participants will receive a beautifully hand crafted eco medal on completion of their run.

Once the fun run is complete an envelope will be sent home indicating how many laps your child has completed. You will then be able to collect the sponsorship money and return it to the school by Friday 8th July.

Thank you for your continued support.

PTA













